


































Our strategy is a commercial guide to our target growth regions and
customers. Our operational and support functions aim to provide excellent
quality and service to our customers, cost competitiveness, robust
processes, tools and most importantly safe practices. We aim to minimize
the impact we create on the environment in all our activities. In order to
‘execute’ our strategy, we have prepared and are executing transformational
and tactical action plans.

Company Values are an important pillar to develop the culture that will
support us in delivering on our strategy. Korozo’s values are solid
foundations which will inspire our talented employees to take decisions and
continuously develop new actions and will remain at the core of daily
behaviours.

Korozo is committed to conducting business legally, ethically and with
integrity. Korozo’s Code of Business Conduct reflects an extension of our
culture of trust and integrity and our continued commitment to ethical
business practices and complying with the law.

Ethics Line

Korozo has established processes and reporting channels for questions or
concerns. Employees are encouraged to raise concerns to their managers,
Human Resources and Internal Audit, about any potential issues including
those pertaining to known or suspected:

• Fraud by or against Korozo

• Unethical business conduct

• Violation of legal or regulatory requirements

• Substantial and specific danger to health and safety

• Violation of Korozo’s corporate policies and guidelines, particularly our
Code of Conduct

The Ethics Line (via phone or e-mail) is a confidential reporting system that
is accessible 24 hours a day, seven days a week and employees may report
concerns about business practices anonymously. Korozo has a clear non-
retaliation policy as a part of Code of Business Conduct.

Our Code of Conduct; holds employees accountable for their behaviour and
helps employees decide when to seek advice and how to obtain it.

Values Ethics & Compliance
























































































